Mr. Frank L. Hunn, Principal, Atchison County Community High School, Effingham, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Hunns

I find that I am going to be in Colorado on March 20 so I am writing you posthaste to see if you can change the date to the 26, 28 or 29 of March. I trust that this has caused you no inconvenience, but I will not be in this section of the country. I am sorry. Any date that you pick of the three mentioned will be entirely satisfactory with me.

Very sincerely yours,

FCA: AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.